From: Caroline

Sent: Thursday, 18 October 2018 12:54 PM
To: DLGSC Act Review

Subject: Re: Too late

Categories: Acknowledgement email sent

Our rates in Geraldton was $2,600 for a residential property. Plus we do not have recycling bins we have one bin for
general waste the council want to charge more for a recycling bin and even then they wouldn't know what to do
with it.
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